
Dear parents/carers of Year 2 pupils 

As part of the transition program for your child moving from Year 2 to Year 3, your 

child will have the opportunity to spend break time with Key Stage 2 (KS2) next 

week. 

In KS2 children either bring in their own snacks or they can purchase snacks 

from the canteen.  If they would like a slice of toast they can purchase it for 20p 

per slice. 

They will spend three days with KS2 for their breaks next week.  The days will be:                

Wednesday 12th, Thursday 13th and Friday 14th July. 

 

Yours 

 

Miss D Tullett (Phase leader) 
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